DATE
MAILING NAME
ADDRESS
CITY, STATE, ZIP
Dear FIRST NAME,

Our records indicate you have not attended several Board meetings of the Alumni Association of UCSF either in person or via conference phone.
We certainly respect the time and energy of all our board members, and understand your involvement with the AAUCSF may come with a significant sacrifice to your personal and professional endeavors.  
If our attendance records are incorrect, or if extenuating circumstances may be the cause of your lack of participation, please contact Lily Yuan on or before February 1st. She can be reached at 415-476-3421 or at lyuan@support.ucsf.edu.  

If Lily or I do not hear from you on or before February 1st, the Nominations Committee will consider your board seat vacant and nominate a replacement.
Thank you for your service.  It is my hope you will continue to engage with your alma mater as time allows, and in a manner that is both meaningful and fulfilling.  To this end, please feel free to contact Andrew Kaufteil, Senior Director of the Alumni Association at 415-476-3421 or akaufteil@support.ucsf.edu. He will be pleased to assist you in finding a role more suitable to your circumstances.  

Sincerely,
John Skhal
President

Alumni Association of UCSF

